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enacting them with skill and determination. If deployed collectively on a global
scale over the next thirty years, they represent a credible path forward, not just
to slow the earth’s warming but to reach drawdown, that point in time when
greenhouse gases in the atmosphere peak and begin to decline. These measures
promise cascading benefits to human health, security, prosperity, and wellbeing—giving us every reason to see this planetary crisis as an opportunity to
create a just and livable world.
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Beyond Foundations Thomas J. Grites 2016-09-19 Sharpen advising expertise by
exploring critical issues affecting the field Beyond Foundations, a core resource
for experienced academic advisors, gives practitioners insight into important
issues affecting academic advising. In addition to gaining understanding of
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Drawdown Paul Hawken 2017-04-18 • New York Times bestseller • The 100 most
substantive solutions to reverse global warming, based on meticulous research by
leading scientists and policymakers around the world “At this point in time, the
Drawdown book is exactly what is needed; a credible, conservative solution-bysolution narrative that we can do it. Reading it is an effective inoculation
against the widespread perception of doom that humanity cannot and will not solve
the climate crisis. Reported by-effects include increased determination and a
sense of grounded hope.” —Per Espen Stoknes, Author, What We Think About When We
Try Not To Think About Global Warming “There’s been no real way for ordinary
people to get an understanding of what they can do and what impact it can have.
There remains no single, comprehensive, reliable compendium of carbon-reduction
solutions across sectors. At least until now. . . . The public is hungry for this
kind of practical wisdom.” —David Roberts, Vox “This is the ideal environmental
sciences textbook—only it is too interesting and inspiring to be called a
textbook.” —Peter Kareiva, Director of the Institute of the Environment and
Sustainability, UCLA In the face of widespread fear and apathy, an international
coalition of researchers, professionals, and scientists have come together to
offer a set of realistic and bold solutions to climate change. One hundred
techniques and practices are described here—some are well known; some you may have
never heard of. They range from clean energy to educating girls in lower-income
countries to land use practices that pull carbon out of the air. The solutions
exist, are economically viable, and communities throughout the world are currently
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foundational concepts and pressing concerns, master advisors engage with case
studies to clarify their roles as educators of students, as thought leaders in
institutions, and as advocates for the profession. Pillar documents—the NACADA
Core Values, NACADA Concept of Academic Advising, and CAS Standards—serve as
sources of both information and inspiration for those seeking to improve advising.
New strategies inform advisors helping a diverse student population delineate
meaningful educational goals. Each chapter prompts productive discussions with
fellow advisors interested in cultivating advising excellence. To promote advisor
influence in higher education, experienced contributors explain new
trends—including the impact of external forces and legal issues on postsecondary
institutions—and the evolution of advising as a profession and a field of inquiry.
Expert insight and practical focus contribute to the development of experienced
advisors. Use existing resources in new ways to master advising roles and
encourage student success Apply theory to advance advising practice Create and
optimize professional development opportunities Establish recognition for the
contributions of academic advisors to the institution and higher education Face
challenges created by the changing higher education landscape Advisors must meet
the expectations of students, parents, faculty members, administrators, and
outside agencies, all while navigating an increasingly complex range of issues
presented by a student population unlike any that has come before. Beyond
Foundations provides the insight and clarity advisors need to help students
achieve their educational goals and to advance the field.
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Computer Aided Systems Theory – EUROCAST 2015 Roberto Moreno-Díaz 2015-12-17 This
volume constitutes the papers presented at the 15th International Conference on
Computer Aided Systems Theory, EUROCAST 2015, held in February 2015 in Las Palmas
de Gran Canaria, Spain. The total of 107 papers presented were carefully reviewed
and selected for inclusion in the book. The contributions are organized in topical
sections on Systems Theory and Applications; Modelling Biological Systems;
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Intelligent Information Processing; Theory and Applications of Metaheuristic
Algorithms; Computer Methods, Virtual Reality and Image Processing for Clinical
and Academic Medicine; Signals and Systems in Electronics; Model-Based System
Design, Verification, and Simulation; Digital Signal Processing Methods and
Applications; Modelling and Control of Robots; Mobile Platforms, Autonomous and
Computing Traffic Systems; Cloud and Other Computing Systems; and Marine Sensors
and Manipulators.
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The Leader in Me Stephen R. Covey 2012-12-11 Children in today's world are
inundated with information about who to be, what to do and how to live. But what
if there was a way to teach children how to manage priorities, focus on goals and
be a positive influence on the world around them? The Leader in Meis that
programme. It's based on a hugely successful initiative carried out at the A.B.
Combs Elementary School in North Carolina. To hear the parents of A. B Combs talk
about the school is to be amazed. In 1999, the school debuted a programme that
taught The 7 Habits of Highly Effective Peopleto a pilot group of students. The
parents reported an incredible change in their children, who blossomed under the
programme. By the end of the following year the average end-of-grade scores had
leapt from 84 to 94. This book will launch the message onto a much larger
platform. Stephen R. Covey takes the 7 Habits, that have already changed the lives
of millions of people, and shows how children can use them as they develop. Those
habits -- be proactive, begin with the end in mind, put first things first, think
win-win, seek to understand and then to be understood, synergize, and sharpen the
saw -- are critical skills to learn at a young age and bring incredible results,
proving that it's never too early to teach someone how to live well.
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